
"DAEDALUS D-DAY 70
TH
” 

          2nd – 4th JUNE 

2014          
  

Lee-on-the-Solent will play a major role in helping to commemorate the 70
th

 Anniversary of 
the D-Day landings. “Dakotas” will be coming to Daedalus from far and wide to carry 

volunteer parachutists who will parachute into Normandy recreating the events of those 
days in 1944. 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This event will attract international interest with veterans and aircraft operators 
attending from many different parts of Europe.  

Please support us in making it a Memorial to remember! 

WHAT YOU CAN DO TO HELP? 

The visitors need bed space for the nights of 2 & 3 June! 

Can you provide a bed and breakfast on the nights of the 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 June for the 150 participants  
who will take part in the re-creation of the Airborne Invasion? 

Do you have a room that you could make available on these nights? 

If so, please complete the reverse side of this flyer or get one from the website  
or from The Book Shop in the High St.  

Completed forms can be handed into The Bookshop in the High street 

For more information: 
Lee Residents Association  www.leeresidents.org.uk         eml:  leeresidents@hotmail.com 

You can also contact Jock Thompson on 02392 554-764. 

In association with LEE FLYING ASSOCIATION WWW.EGHF.CO.UK 
P.T.O. 

In 1944, Daedalus was 
the busiest D-Day airfield 

on  
the South Coast! 

435 fighter missions were 

flown on D-Day.  

In 2014, Lee will host up to 
150 parachutists and airmen 
from all over the world. On 

4
th

 June, a fleet of Dakotas 
will launch from Daedalus to 
drop the parachutists in 
Normandy. 

http://www.leeresidents.org.uk/
http://www.leeresidents.org.uk/
mailto:leeresidents@hotmail.com
http://www.eghf.co.uk/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Surname 
 

 

 
First Name/s 
 

 
 

 
House Name / Number 

 

 
Street 
 

 

 
Town 

 

 
Post Code 

 

 
Telephone Number 

 

 
Mobile Number 

 

 
E-mail Address 
 

 

* 
No of beds available   

 

** 
Languages understood  

 

 
 
 
Comments 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you are able to offer hospitality for the nights of 2/3 June 2014, please enter your details below. 
Please return completed forms to the book shop or to 19B Montserrat Road. 

Thank you for your interest in the Daedalus D-Day Re-creation Event! 

NOTES: 
Guests are likely to be male but some females are expected. 

** It is possible that a very small number of guests may have only basic English – any linguistic help would 

be welcomed. 

*The guests are used to sharing rooms if necessary 

• Your Data will be used only for the purposes of this Event. 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………. 


